January 3, 2008

Dear Laura,

Your lovely music was very well chosen for the Memonial Service
for Dawn Simpson today.

We were so pleased that you were able to be part of that
Service. Your music was comforting and appreciated. It was the
kind of music that Dawn was very fond of and I'm sure it
broughit back memories of the times she shared with those who
attended today.

With sincere thanks,

e

The Reverend Rex H. Garrett, Jr., D.Min.
Director, Chaplain Services



